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September 12, 2025 
 
 
Ey’Swayel, Woodward Hill families,  
  
Our annual Terry Fox Run will take place on Friday, September 19th from 1:15 – 2:00pm. 
We are proud to join other schools across Canada in the 45th year of supporting Terry’s 
dream of raising funds for Cancer research. Kindergarten and Grade 1 students will run 
around the field.  Students in Grades 2-7 will run around the school.  
 

Donations can be made at the Woodward Hill Elementary Fundraising 
Page: https://schools.terryfox.ca/WoodwardHillElementary 

 
 
Our goal is to raise $1100 for cancer research.  
 

 
If we reach our goal by Friday, September 19th, Mrs. Yip and Mrs. 

Sinniah will take a pie to the face! 
 
 
Thank you for joining us in the fight against cancer! #terryfoxschoolrun @theterryfoxfoundation 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Susan Yip 
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